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% P ease refer to my D.O. letter dated: 15.05.2012{copy enclosed) followed
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y D.O. reminder dated. 29.06.2012 regar?:lm‘the prOJect proposals of Voluntary
Organizations seeking Grant in Aid from the Ministry under the Scheme of Grant-
in-Aid to Voluntary Organizations working forécﬁedu!ed aasfes.)

2. Though the last date for receipt of new proposals was 31.07.2012, this
Ministry is still awaiting proposals from your State. In the circumstances, it has
been decided that no new proposal for the current financial year will be accepted
in the Ministry for consideration after 28.09.2012. If you are unable to submit the
proposals by that date you may like to consider them for Grant-in-Aid in the year
2013-14. This Ministry will be compelled to return @ny new project proposals
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Yours sincerely,

Encl: As above

X A y,

(Sanjeev mﬂ"

Shri G.C.Joshi,

Secretary,

Social Welfare Department,
Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
Secretariat, Port Blair.



